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Important March Dates for 

your Calendar: 

March 3 Grade 5 Fieldtrip 
March 4 CSA Pickup 12-2pm 
March 5 District PE Meet  
March 10 ‘Aina Kine Healthy 
Snack & Student Farmers’ 
Market after school 
March 13 SBES Ho’ike 
8:30am in Cafeteria 
March 16-20 SPRING BREAK 
March 18 CSA Pickup is 
CANCELLED for the break!!!! 
March 24 ‘Aina Kine Healthy 
Snack 
March 26 Holiday – No School 
March 27 Ice Cream Friday      

                           
Coming up in April: 

April 9 ‘Aina Night 5-7pm 
April 10 Holiday 
April 13-24 SBA Testing Grades 
3 – 6 
April 24 Ice Cream Friday 
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           Science Fair 

Congratulations to sixth graders, 
Tiana Campana, Maile El-Tawansy, 
and Noah Wohler for a job well 
done at the Windward District 
Science Fair on February 14, 
2020. Good luck to both Tiana 
and Maile who have advanced to 
the Hawaii State Science Fair 
which will take place in April! 

         
         ‘AINA News 

Mahalo for all of your support 
with our Valentine’s Day Flower 
sale. We will have another 
fundraiser in May to celebrate 
Mother’s  Day. Our spring garden 
has been planted! Ask your child 
to give you a tour of the garden 
and find out what we have been 
learning in ‘AINA. There is so 
much to see as all of the plants 
and flowers are growing. We are 
so excited to report our school 
has received over $1000 from 
CSA sales. It is not too late to 
sign up for this great program. 
To sign up by email 
https://www.farmlinkhawaii.com/ 
All of the produce is super fresh 
and very affordable. Also, heads 
up, ‘AINA Night coming up in 
April, please stay tuned for more  
details. It is sure to be a fun 
evening for our community. We  
will have food, raffle prizes and 
fun interactive games for the 
entire family. Looking forward to  
 

 
 
 
 
coming together to celebrate our 
young gardeners! 
 

           
Hello SBES Ohana! It was really 
nice to see so many of you at the 
Friends of Sunset Beach Art 
Auction. What a fun event, and 
all for a great cause! We are so 
grateful for our grade level 
teachers who worked hard to put 
together beautiful class projects 
with their students to auction 
off. And a big MAHALO to our 
two wonderful Art teachers! 
What amazing work they do with 
our kiddos. It’s hard to believe 
that Spring Break is almost upon 
us. After that, we will be gearing 
up for our end of the year 
testing. More info to come! Have 
a great month everyone! 

           
     SBES Spring Ho’ike 
Parents, you are invited to attend 
our Spring Ho’ike on Friday, March 
13 at 8:30 am in the cafeteria. 
Students will be performing and 
showcasing songs they have learned 
in Hawaiian studies and music class. 

           
Gr.3: Thanks to all my volunteers 
for reading during the first period 
and those who monitor and work with 
the Garden Club at lunch on Fridays. 
Big Mahalo to those who support our 
Student Farmers’ Market by sending 
in fruit, flowers, veggies and herbs. 
*FYI: Go Math lessons available on 

youtube..in search bar enter- Go 

Math, grade & lesson number 
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Continuous Notice of Non-

Discrimination 

The Hawaii State Department of 
Education (HIDOE) and its schools 
do not discriminate on the basis of 
race, sex, age, color, national origin, 
religion or disability in its programs 

and activities. 

 Shark Pride 

Demonstrating S.U.R.F. 
(Self-discipline, Unity, Respect, & 

Friendship) 

 

https://www.farmlinkhawaii.com/

